
	
September 2017 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Welcome to Pre-Kindergarten! We are very excited that your child will be joining us. 
This is our supply list for the coming year. Please label everything with your child’s 
name. 

Due on September 11, 2017 

1. A change of clothes in a Ziploc bag. 
2. A crib sheet in a Ziploc bag for rest time. 
3. A large full size backpack. (No wheels) 
4. 1 Family picture and 5 pictures of your child (Passport size) 
5. 1 gallon size Ziploc bags. 
6. 1 quart size Ziploc bags. 
7. 1 XXL Ziploc bag 
8. 2 packages of baby wipes. 
9. 1 package of Lysol or Clorox Disinfecting Wipes 
10. 1 box of Puff tissues. 
11. 2 hand (liquid soaps) 
 
Due on September 12, 2017 
11. 1 hand sanitizer 
12. 3 large glue sticks (Elmer’s) 
13. 1 Elmer’s glue 
14. 1 pair of scissors (Fiskar) 
15. 1 box of jumbo Crayola crayons (24) 
16. 1 box Crayola colored pencils 
17. 1 marble notebook 
18. 1 package sharpened jumbo beginner pencils 
19. 1 Blue and 1 Purple Plastic Folders (Pockets on the Bottom) 
20. Please send in one snack enough for the whole class (18 children), once a month 
(Always peanut free) 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pre-K Teachers 



	
	
	
	


